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Hello NYN,

Since the Spring Assembly I have welcomed one new group, an Alateen group named 
the Cohocton Serenity Alateen in Cohocton, NY, in District 20.

As Forum Coordinator, I sent the free subscription to the winner of the drawing at the 
Spring Assembly. Congratulations!  

I have welcomed the monthʼs break from writing my NHL article as summer is very busy 
for us on the farm.  I look forward to reading the World Service Summary from this 
springʼs World Service Conference.

With Gratitude,

Gwenne R.


